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08 September 2021 
 

After School Enrichment Clubs 
3.30pm-4.30pm 

 
Dear Families, 
 
In preparation for the autumn term, we are planning to run afterschool clubs for children. 
Clubs will start the week commencing Monday 13th September 2021 and will end the week 
commencing Monday 18th October 2021. 
 

• Polite reminder, a club can only start if there is enough interest. If there is not enough 
interest, the club will not be able to run. 
 

• Each club has limited spaces for children; places will be allocated first to those children 
who have not previously participated in the club. If your child has previously been in a 
club, their place is NOT automatically reserved. You will need to reapply. 

 

• Please note that unfortunately refunds will not be given due to tutors advanced bookings 
if your child is unable to attend for any reason. 

 

• Clubs, dates and costs will be available on Parent Pay from 8pm Wednesday 8th 
September 2021. 

 

A letter of confirmation will be sent to you to confirm your space. 
 
Please note: The football club will be allocated after trials for suitability by the coach. Once a 
place is confirmed you will receive a confirmation.   
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
 
Ms Lisa Williams 
Headteacher 
 


